April 26, 1983

Mr. Donald Nicholson 620 - 32nd Street West Des Moines, Iowa 50265

Dear Mr. Nicholson:

On behalf of the Iowa Section of the Mathematical Association of America I want to express our appreciation for your participation in our annual meeting this year. This was the greatest number of student papers we have had on the program for several years and we felt that it made a substantial contribution to our program. We hope that the experience you gained in preparing your presentation will be one that you will treasure and will lead you into future investigations in mathematics.

It was a difficult task for the officers of the section to choose three students to receive memberships in the MAA. Our selection consists of: Donald Nicholson, Towa State University; Grant Izmirlian, Drake University; and Doug Jaynes, Iowa Wesleyan College. We especially congratulate these three but feel that all of the presentations showed significant effort and learning on the part of the presentors.

Sincerely,

E. James Peake, Jr. Secretary-Treasurer Iowa Section MAA

EJP:jn

The attached letter was sent to the following people on April 26, 1983.

Mr. Donald Nicholson 620 - 32nd Street West Des Moines, Iowa 50265

Mr. Douglas R. Jaynes 67 McKibbin Mt. Pleasant, Iowa 52641

Mr. Todd Wibben 311 West State Street Mt. Pleasant, Iowa 52641

Mr. Jimmie E. Arnold 612 Harrison Place Mt. Pleasant, Iowa 52641

Mr. Grant Izmirlian c/O Milan Randic Department of Mathematics Drake University Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Mr. Vedder Wright Maharishi International University Fairfield, Iowa 52556

Mr. Bob Anderson R. R. #2 Brighton, Iowa 52540